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Premier Technical Services Group Ltd (PTSG) is delighted to be on the shortlist in two categories in this
year’s PFM Partnership Awards.

The PFM Partnership Awards are a highlight on the FM calendar, bringing together some of the smartest
minds in the sector, and facilities managers, service providers and property professionals from across the
public and private sectors.

PTSG is shortlisted in:

Partners in Expert Services – for PTSG’s partnership with Hackney Council, whereby engineers deliver a1.
variety of different specialist services at schools throughout the London Borough of Hackney.
Partners in Technology Application – for PTSG’s partnership with Tesco. The Group’s electrical engineers2.
deliver multiple electrical services across the main portfolio of Tesco supermarkets as well as all One Stop
Stores.

The PFM Partnership Awards 2022 will take place at The Brewery, London on Wednesday, 2 November
2022. It’s a glittering black tie ceremony and dinner attended by all the finalists and their clients and
industry guests.
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